
       Albany-Saratoga   Sub-Vets Meeting   Report for June 2017 

 

The meeting was call to order by Sr. Vice Commander, Robert Bailey, sitting in for Commander, Jim 
Irwin, on June 14, 2017.  

  Membership did the Pledge to the Flag 

  Tolling the Boats for the month of June 

   Due to it being Flag Day, Sr. Vice Commander, Robert Bailey, read a Flag Day  essay, concerning a  

young person serving in today’s Navy. 

Members stood and identified themselves and the Boat that they qualified on 

Motion was made to except last month’s report, with no corrections, by Dan Danielson  

New Business: 

     Sept. 9 is the Day of our Summer Picnic @ the American Legion, Ballston Spa, N.Y., with 7 new 
Holland Club members and 1 member who could not make it last year. 

     We got an invitation to march in the Turning Point Parade, Schuylerville, N.Y. on Aug. 6.  This will be 
mention again at the next meeting to see if enough members are interested on marching. 

      Both Joan and Tom Nolan are home now and off the Binnacle list 

      Mike Lynett made a motion to buy a Brick in the name of Charles McCormick. Charles was the main 
person who was instrumental in the construction of our Submarine model on our Submarine Memorial 
Site here in Ballston Spa. 

14 pavers were engraved before the Tolling of the Boats Ceremony, on June 3, 2017    

Al Singleman gave a short history on old Diesel Boats 

50/50 Raffle was drawn 

Closing Prayer was read 

Sub-Vets Creed was recited 

Next meeting will be July 5, 2017 at Henry Cornell American Legion, Post 234, 23 Pleasant St., Ballston 
Spa, N.Y. 

 

Submitted by Bill Preece (acting secretary)  

  Pride Runs Deep 

 

       


